
Winston Weaver Fire Response and Lessons Learned

• This presentation session provided an overview of response efforts
associated with the January 31st, 2022 large scale fire at the Winston 
Weaver Fertilized Plant in Winston-Salem, North Carolina……as well 
as a look into “lessons learned” as a result of this event.

• Because of ongoing legal concerns associated with the event, 
session presentation slides are not available at this time.

• For information on the material discussed during the presentation; 
please contact August Vernon at either:

• augustv@cityofws.org

• (336) 917-7071
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